13. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT
13.2 Ferrymead Heritage Park: Sighage

Bryan Lintott, Director of Ferrymead Heritage Park addressed the Board regarding Ferrymead
road signage concerns. Mr Lintott submitted that there is inadequate road signage for the
Ferrymead Heritage Park. Brian Neill (Traffic Engineer, City Streets Unit) advised that the
Heathcote Valley Project Team would be meeting within the next week, and the signage
concerns could be discussed at that meeting. A strategy for signage for the whole area could
be considered, and Brian Neill would report back to the Board on possible signage solutions
including costings for immediate signage.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


